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Baseball Bat Decertification List 

Updated March 2, 2020 

***Please check back as the CIF will keep this list updated.  

The NFHS has been informed by the NCAA that the BBCOR decertification process has been 
implemented for the following baseball bats. Effective immediately and until further notice, the bats listed 
below should be considered a non-compliant bat and subject to NFHS Baseball Rules 4-1-3b and 7-4-1a. 
***Most recently added bad to the decertification list is listed first** 

• 33" length Louisville Slugger Meta composite bat (added 3/2/2020) 

 

• Reebok Vector TLS 32-inch model (added 8/14/12) 

  
 

• Reebok Vector TLS 33-inch model (added 3/26/12) 

 
 

• Marucci CAT5 33-inch model (added 2/21/12) 

 
 


